
ANF receives
funds to continue
14c program

the alaska native foundation has
received fiscal year 1991 funding to
continue its 14c program according
to ANF

the purpose of ANFs 14c
technical assistance program isis to
provide education training and

handsonhands on technical assistance to
native village corporations with
obligations to reconvey land to inin
dividualsdivi duals organizations cities or the
state pursuant to the provisions of sec
tion 14c of the alaska native claims
settlement act

ANPANF has been providing the
technical assistance to villages re
questing this service for some time in
addition ANPANF inin cooperation with the
department of community and
regional affairs has annually spon
soredbored a statewide seminar on the 14c
process

the sixth 14c seminar will be held
oct 222422 24 at the anchorage hilton
early registration isis encouraged as
space is limited

for more information please contact
nelson N angapakangaiak at 2587452258 7452 in
anchorage


